
2024 Swim & Dive Season Summary:  

Sprinting to September Meet: The boys’ team of Connor Burroughs, Brandon Low, Corbin Smith, 
and Peyton Smith scored 1 point.  

The 100’s Meet: The boys’ team scored 2 points.  

The Bulldog Invitational Meet: The boys team placed 5th of 7 teams and scored 124 points (2 behind 
Saraland) and Maggie-Mae placed 5th of 7 teams scoring 14 points.  

Fairhope Meet October 10th: Maggie-Mae placed 7th of 8 teams scoring 25 points and the boys’ team 
(sans Connor) placed 6th scoring 56 points. 

The Trick or Treat Meet: The boys team scored 154 points and placed 3rd out of 6 teams and Maggie-
Mae placed 7th with 21 points.  

The Battle of the Bay Meet: Both teams placed 6th with Maggie-Mae scoring 13 points and Connor, 
Corbin, and Peyton scoring 41 points.  

District 1 Swim & Dive Championship Meet: The boys’ team placed 9th in both the 200 yard medley 
and 200 yard freestyle relays. In the 50 yard freestyle Peyton Smith placed 38th, Brandon Low placed 
47th, and Corbin Smith placed 52nd out of 69 swimmers. In the 100 yard freestyle, Maggie-Mae Gill 
placed 33rd of 43 swimmers, and Connor Burroughs placed 22nd, Peyton Smith placed 25th, and 
Brandon Low placed 40th of 52 swimmers. In the 100 yard backstroke Connor Burroughs placed 17th 
and Corbin Smith placed 18th out of 21 swimmers and Maggie-Mae Gill placed 16th in the 100 yard 
breaststroke. 


